
 

“Fundraising News” 
 

         The first 2024-2025 ticket drawing  

“No Tricks Just Treats” will be held 

on Tuesday, October 22nd, 2024 at 9 am. 

There is still plenty of time to participate.  Tick-

ets are available on the windowsills of the school 

front entrance area making them easily accessi-

ble to students and parents.  The school main of-

fice is open Monday through Friday from 7 am to 

4 pm to pick-up or drop off tickets. 

The deadline to turn in 

tickets is Monday, 

 October 21st. 

 (All tickets received after, will be entered 

into the next drawing.) 

Questions?  

Please email:  

cmackiewicz@ndcrusaders.org 

Remaining Drawings: 

• Christmas Bliss (10/23/24-12/10/24)            • Luck Of A Crusader (02/05/25-03/18/25) 

• Winter Wonderland (12/11/24-02/04/25)       • Spring Is In The Air (03/19/25-05/13/25) 

 


